
※tentative schedule / some parts of the programs may be subject to change

Pictures from past events

JCI Academy in SAITAMA / Programs and Schedule

Discuss the challenges all night
long as a team

Share the day's goals and mindset
with everyone before starting

modules

By Paschal Dike

Seminar by next year's
JCI President

Increase motivation towards the
final day

Farewell with all involved
parties including

host families

Mark the completion of the
programs

The final opportunity to interact
among delegates

Welcome reception for overseas
delegates

Overseas delegates'
after-party

Interaction between domestic
delegates

Hikawa Shrine

Various ceremonies and briefing
before modules

By Paschal Dike

While experiencing Japanese
culture, strengthen the bond

among delegates

Farewell Party

After-Party

Homework

Host City Program③

Departure of Delegates

Overseas delegates from about 80
countries arrive in Japan

Delegates visit local school and
experience school lunch and shodo

with students

Overseas delegates and host
families meet for the first time

Experience various cultures with
host families

Share the day's goals and mindset
with everyone before starting

modules
By Paschal Dike

Share the day's goals and mindset
with everyone before starting

modules

Overseas delegates return to
their home country

Graduation CeremonyModuleArrival of Overseas Delegates Morning Session

Next Year's JCI President's Seminar

Module

Night Session

Morning Session

Module

Current JCI President's Seminar

By Paschal Dike

Seminar by current
JCI President

Host City Program④

Visit Lotte factory and Bonsai
museum

Experience local food with local
citizen

Morning Session

Module

Host City Program②

By Paschal Dike

Experience local food and culture

Success Prayer Ceremony

Opening Ceremony

Module

Welcome Reception

Homestay

Domestic Delegates Orientation

Domestic Delegates Welcome Party

Approximately 100 domestic
participants gather

President's Reception

After-Party

Homestay Matching

Homestay

Share the charm and value of
SAITAMA at the Railway Museum

Experience various cultures with
host families

Host City Program①

Railway Museum
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